From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

To: "Rebecca Pons"

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: 30-015-27691 Todd 24-B Battery 2
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 7:05:00 AM
Rebecca,

It appears that the two older releases occurred in the same location, all within the unlined battery,
so if you could address all three in your remediation that would be great. | do not have an RP for
this release yet. That gets assigned during data entry in our office.

Thanks,

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District I

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 3:06 PM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: 30-015-27691 Todd 24-B Battery 2

Good afternoon,

| have attached the C-141 associated with the spill on the above location. Upon reviewing the
NMOCD website | have noticed that are two other open C-141’s for this site 2RP-1391 and 2RP-
1686 respectively. Please advise me on how you would prefer that | proceed. If necessary, we can
remediate for all spills at one time. Also, please advise me on the RP number for this spill.

Have a great evening,

Thank Yow

Rebecca Pons

Saftey & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street

Hobbs, NM 88240

Office: (575) 397-0510
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